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Proposed changes to Goods and Services Tax (GST)

All fees and costs are generally quoted inclusive of any GST and net of reduced input tax credits (RITCs) that are 
expected to be available to a Fund at the prescribed rate, which is currently 75%. On 13 January 2012, the Federal 
Government announced proposed changes to the RITC rules to take effect from 1 July 2012 under which the rate 
of RITC would remain at 75% for limited categories of services but would be reduced to 55% for other services. 
If implemented, this may increase the net cost of some fees disclosed in the applicable Product Disclosure Statement 
(PDS) which have been calculated on the basis that RITCs are available at the current rate of 75%.

This update refers to the funds listed below:

Fund ARSN

Bentham Professional Global Income Fund 109 991 095

Bentham Professional Syndicated Loan Fund 111 433 071

Bentham Wholesale Global Income Fund 105 898 271

Bentham Wholesale Syndicated Loan Fund 110 077 159

Bentham Wholesale High Yield Fund 088 907 224

SG Hiscock Professional Property Fund 089 419 358

SG Hiscock Wholesale Property Fund 088 905 382

Credit Suisse Enhanced Commodity Fund 119 714 297

Credit Suisse Global Private Equity Fund 110 077 382

Our Watch Fund 119 678 456

Where can I find out more information?

If you have any additional questions, please contact your financial adviser or call our Investor Services team on 13 51 53 
during Sydney business hours.

Update of information on 
your investment

The information in this document is provided by Fidante Partners Services Limited (ABN 44 119 605 373, AFSL 320505) (Fidante Partners) the responsible 
entity and issuer of interests in the Funds. The information contained in this document has been prepared without taking account of any person’s 
objectives, financial situation or needs. Because of that, each person should, before acting on any such information, consider the appropriateness of 
the information, having regard to their objectives, financial situation and needs. Each person should obtain a current PDS (if applicable) relating to the 
product and consider that document before making any decision about the product.


